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August 1, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to certify that the paper titled ‘Giant intraventricular and paraventricular
cavernous malformations with multifocal subependymal cavernous malformations in
pediatric patients: Two case reports and literature review’ has been proofread by Mr.
David Leslie Patterson, an English instructor, Office of International Affairs Faculty of
Medicine, Prince of Songkla University.

Should there be any further information required, please contact us.

Yours sincerely,

7t d ya
Asst. Prof. Sumidtra Prathep, MD
Assistant Dean for International Affairs
Faculty of Medicine
Prince of Songkla University



